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From the Director’s Desk 
 
 

Dear Community, 
 
Welcome back to the first week of our second semester. I hope 
and pray that the break from school activities was a welcome time 
of refreshment.  I also hope and pray that this next semester is 
filled with learning of the wonders and glory of God as we continue 
to operate in community here at BAIS. 
 
One very important announcement regarding a calendar change 
and the dates of our Student Led Conferences.  As you may recall, I 
sent a brief survey out to the parents looking to understand the 
impact such a change would make.  Thank you so much for the 
feedback, and the overwhelming support of the change made our 
decision that much easier.  Please note the new calendar snapshot 
below, paying particular attention to April 13th (changing from SLC 
to a normal school day) and May 12th (changing from a normal 
school day to SLC).  

  

 
Also, we will be sending our our annual community climate survey 
on Monday.  We will be sending a link to you so please take 10 
minutes to complete the survey.  We truly value our community 
feedback.  We will be sending the survey link on three consecutive 
Monday’s and will close the survey February 3rd.  Thank you in 
advance for your feedback! 
 
In Christ, 
Karl Nielsen 
 
 

JANUARY 

9 Work Day for Staff 

10 Third Quarter Begins 

10 Re-enrollment Begins 

13 Report Cards Go Home 

18 Late Start 

20 
Dialogue with the Director – 
all parents in the MPR at 01.00 
pm - 03.00 pm 

28 Chinese New Year 

FEBRUARY 

1 Late Start 

6 
Progress Report Available 
Online 

14 Spelling Bee 

15 Late Start 

24-26 IISSAC Basketball 

 

Congratulations for the 

university acceptance 
 

Matt Hrabar:  Hill College 
Ricky Toh:  Purdue University 

Benjamin Nix:  Texas A&M University 
Ye Jin Lee:  Colby College 
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Rehearsal Announcement  
 

1/18 (4:00-6:00) 
 

Scene 8 & 9  Mother Abbess 
The Nuns 
Maria 
Von Trapp Children 
Max 
Franz 
Captain  

 

BUSINESS OFFICE 
 

Reenrollment Reminder 
Before the Christmas holiday, we have sent the 2017-2018 Reenrollment Form. Please complete the Reenrollment 
form and return it with the appropriate fees to the BAIS office on or before Friday, March 3, 2017.  The Reenrollment 
form can be collected in the school office, on the school website, and is also attached in the email you received for 
this edition of the BAIS BUZZ.  Your child’s reenrollment for the 2017-2018 school year is secure when this form and 
the accompanying payment have been received.  Payment can be made by bank transfer or cash to the finance office.   
The bank account information is the following: 
Bank Name:                       PT Bank Permata 
Bank Address:                   Jalan Merdeka No. 66, Bandung 
Account Name:                  Yayasan Bandung Alliance Intercultural S 
Account #:                          809-01-8415 
Swift Code:                         BBBAIDJA 
Please note after March 3, 2017 your child’s seat in class is no longer secure.  Some classes are close to their student 
limit, so please reenroll promptly to ensure your student’s seat. The 7,000,000 IDR non-refundable reenrollment 
deposit will be applied towards the student’s fall 2016 tuition.  After March 3, 2017, only 5,500,000 IDR of the 
7,000,000 IDR deposit will be applied towards the student’s fall 2017 tuition. 
We appreciate your support! If you have any questions, please stop by the office at any time. 
BAIS CFO 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ATHLETIC NEWS 
 
Basketball Games 
- Tuesday* 
- Friday vs. SMA Bintang Mulia (girls & boys) 
- 4 PM start time 
*Potential exists for STAFF/Parents vs. BAIS'thletes game 
 

After School Activities 
- Swim Season 3 starts Monday 
- Contact Coach Henry for swim enrollment availability: Henry@baisedu.org  
- All after school activities resume  
 

SAVE THE DATE for IISSAC Swim Team TRYOUTS: 
- Elementary, March 2 & 3 (Thursday & Friday) 
- Secondary, March 6 & 7 (Monday & Tuesday) 
 

Potential away game dates 
- Friday, January 27th 
- Friday, February 3rd 
Keep your eyes on the BAIS Buzz for updates, changes, and m ore information! 

mailto:Henry@baisedu.org

